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News You Can Use 

 
SPLASH BASH EVENT AT THE YMCA ON PALMER RANCH IS FREE TO THE PUBLIC – HAPPENING TONIGHT! 

The Evalyn Sadlier Jones YMCA at 8301 Potter Park Drive is hosting a Splash Bash from 5:00pm to 8:00pm 

TONIGHT!  What a great way to wrap up the summer!!  Come and join in the fun!  

 
FREE AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!! 

 Water Park! 

 Face painting!  

 Entertainment! 

 Food available to purchase! 
 

 

 

STONEYBROOK GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB - HOSTING FRIDAY TRIVIA NIGHT  
Stoneybrook Golf & Country Club, located at 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd., is hosting Trivia Night 

next Friday, August 26th. Call (941) 918-9595 for more information or to RSVP. 

 
 

BLOOD DRIVE AT STONEYBROOK GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB – AUGUST 29TH 

The Suncoast Blood Bank is having a Blood Drive at the Stoneybrook Golf & Country Club clubhouse located 

at 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd. Monday, August 29th from 9am-2pm. All donors will receive a free sleeve of 

golf balls or tennis balls. Donors will also receive a wellness checkup, including blood pressure, pulse, 

temperature, iron count, and cholesterol screening. Contact Kim Shorey to sign up (941) 966-2711 ext. 305. 

 

FAMILY 5K WALK / RUN EVENT – SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 24TH  

Florida Department of Health in Sarasota County (DOH-Sarasota) and Sarasota County Parks, Recreation and 

Natural Resources are sponsoring a Family 5K Walk/Run on Saturday, September 24th at 8am on Nokomis 

Beach.  The event is free and no registration is required.  For more information, visit: www.SarasotaHealth.org, 

click on Events.   
 

 

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR THE 2016 

FLORIDA NEIGHBORHOODS CONFERENCE, 

HOSTED OCTOBER 13-15 BY SARASOTA COUNTY  

 

Register before September 2nd and receive the 

discount rate of $50.00.  Basic registration includes 

neighborhood-oriented workshops, continental 

breakfast, keynote lunch, anniversary celebration, 

awards breakfast, and your choice of tours.   

 

Visit http://www.floridaneighborhoodsconference.org/conference-information/registration/ to register, or for 

more information about the event.   

http://www.palmerranch.net/
http://www.sarasotahealth.org/
http://www.floridaneighborhoodsconference.org/conference-information/registration/
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Nature & Wildlife on Palmer Ranch 
This week we are featuring a photo of a Tricolored Heron seen on the grounds of The Glenridge on Palmer 

Ranch. If you’ve pictures you’d like to share, please email your photos to Carrie at carrie@palmerranch.net. 

Please include your name, species and location of where the photo was taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo credit: Fred Brisky  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Do you want to hear about the news on Palmer Ranch first hand?  If so, simply visit our website: 

www.PalmerRanch.net.  At the bottom of the home page, simply click on ‘Sign Up For Our Newsletter.’  

You’ll then be asked to provide your email address and first name.  It’s that easy! 

http://www.palmerranch.net/
mailto:carrie@palmerranch.net
http://www.palmerranch.net/

